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COVID-19 Response Update 

 
The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our 
residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards 
the City’s response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public 
Health Department. For more information, visit cupertino.org/coronavirus.  
 
New 
COVID-19 Testing Appointments Available at Senior Center on November 4 
Appointments are now available for the upcoming COVID-19 Test Site at Cupertino Senior 
Center, 21251 Stevens Creek Boulevard, on Wednesday, November 4. Appointments can be 
made from 9:30 a.m. through 3:45 p.m. 
  
Appointments are available for everyone—you do not need to be a senior or a member of the 
Senior Center. The test site at Cupertino Senior Center is designed for people without 
symptoms. If you or a person looking for a COVID-19 test have symptoms, contact your 
health care provider. 
  
Access the appointment site at www.sccfreetest.org or directly 
at https://scl.fulgentgenetics.com/appointment. 
 
Mornings with the Manager 
Grab a cup of homemade coffee or tea and get ready to talk about the issues that matter most 
to you with City Manager Deb Feng. Residents and business operators are invited to this 
casual, virtual meeting where they can discuss any topic they want with one of the City’s 
decision makers. The event will take place on Friday, October 30 from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
 
Register for this webinar: 
https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_5L0HRQl0SLWI2weRg3c8uw 
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